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December 10, 2021 

 

Dear Families: 

After careful consideration and collaboration with the health department and 

in accordance with the NJDOH/NJDOE Health and Safety Guidelines identifying our 

region as a high activity level for COVID-19 rates and transmission, the quarantine 

period for unvaccinated direct contacts is returning to 14 days and will no longer have 

the ability to test to shorten this period. 

Please keep in close contact with your child’s nurse should you have any 

questions or concerns.   

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

Be well, 

 

Tracey Marinelli 

Superintendent of Schools 
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Tracey Marinelli 
Superintendent of Schools 
973-256-1034 
tmarinelli@lfschools.org 
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